
 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE                                                 
 
August 29, 2015                                                                             Contact:  Mary Beck 
                (608) 628-0757 
         mfbeck@charter.net  
 

Wabeno Receives WPS Grant 
 
WABENO—The Town of Wabeno, in partnership with the Friends of Wabeno,  has received a 
grant from the Wisconsin Public Service Foundation for park improvements in the Firefighter’s 
Grounds. These improvements are part of Phase 2 of the barrier free boardwalk and trail along 
the North Branch of the Oconto River and Range Line Creek. WPS Foundation’s continued 
support is most appreciated. Individuals interested in learning more about the Boardwalk project 
and other activities are invited to attend the monthly Friends of Wabeno Project. The next 
Friends meeting is September 10th, 7pm at the Wabeno Town Hall. 
 
The Friends are looking for volunteers interested in helping plan and landscape native shoreline 
plants along the boardwalk and trail. Volunteers also needed to begin planning the 2nd annual 
Wabeno Art and Music Fest for 2016. If interested in either, contact Mary Beck at 608-628-0757 
or mfbeck@charter.net . 
 
Come lend your voice and talents to your community. The Friends of Wabeno meetings are open 
meetings and as always, all residents, business owners, and elected officials of Wabeno, Carter, 
Blackwell and Freedom are invited to the meetings  
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